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To:   Board of Directors 
 
From:  Curtis Johnson, Randy Brown and Joe Viglione 
 
Subject: Budget Hearing - Budget 2025-2026 
 
Date:  May 14, 2025 
 
 
The purpose of the Budget Hearing is to present the Budget for 2025-2026 for public 
input. The Proposed Final Budget was approved on April 21, 2025 at a regular meeting 
of the Board of Directors. The budget document is available in the Business Office and 
on the District website. The Final Budget for 2025-2026 is scheduled to be approved at 
the regular meeting of the Board of Directors on June 2, 2025.  
 
Since being approved on April 21, the proposed final budget has been modified to 
reflect the increase in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania’s Property Tax Reduction 
Allocation and its impact in reducing local real estate taxes. That is the only change to 
the General Fund budget since the May 5, 2025 meeting. Staff will present that 
information again at the regular board meeting following the Budget Hearing on 
May 19, 2025.    


